
Chanting workshop
On June 24, Unity at the Lake will have guest speaker Kathy
Zavada who will lead a chanting workshop.

Unity is at 1195 Rufus Allen Blvd. across from South Lake
Tahoe Recreation Center.

Zavada will follow the 10am service with a chanting workshop
at noon which will feature a variety of chants that are easy
to sing, uplifting to hear, that open the heart, quiet the
minds, and bring a sense of ease and joy to the entire being.

Songbooks are provided and the program is 90 minutes.

Suggested love offering is $15 for chanting workshop. All are
welcome.

For more info and a current schedule of events, call (530)
544.2266.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/06/chanting-workshop/

